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Comments: Please do not go forward rith the North Fork vegetation management project. I am very, very worried

about the scope of this project. The new logging roads that would be needed for the project alone would be

detrimental to the ecosystem of the area, let alone the 1000's of logged acres that will have a negative impact on

the salmon spawning grounds. As our lives have become so connected to technology it has become more

imparitive than ever that we have space in nature to decompress snd destress. Please reconsider this ill-advised

plan.


